
GLASSBORO PUBLIC SCHOOLS 

GLASSBORO, NEW JERSEY 

 

 

 

TO:  Mark Silverstein 

 

FROM: Scott Henry 

   

DATE:  September 11, 2017 

 

RE:  Agenda Item for September 27, 2017 

 

Based on the recommendation of the School Business Administrator, accept the donation of the 

vehicle listed below from the Borough of Glassboro.  The vehicle will be used to haul 

maintenance/grounds bulk materials such as stone and soil.   

 

Year Make Model VIN# 

1999 Sterling Dump Truck 2FZHRLAB2XAA81825 

 


